April 2016 Board Meeting
Math Materials and Resources Adoption Update:

The K-12 math committee will has met several times to review math materials and resources.
The representatives on the committee created a shared vision that states: “We believe that
our math materials and resources must be uniformly aligned and contain multi-tiered
instruction that will develop strong mathematical practices for all.” Each level, K-5, 6-8
and 9-12 has narrowed down their choices and has finished the process of evaluating the
curriculum based on content, practice, support and assessment. Committee members visited
other districts and some classrooms have been piloting the programs.

Materials and Resources were available for parent, guardian and community review/feedback at
Title 1 Night and both conference days.

The committee recommends to the Sheridan School Board the following:
e K-5Ready i Ready (Curriculum Associates)
e 6-8 Core Focus (Shannon McCaw)
9-12 AGA (HMH Curriculum)

Once the program has been adopted the team will create a math professional development plan
for the 2016 — 2017 school year and purchase and disseminate the materials to staff prior to the
end of this school year.



